
 

                                

 
 
 

Thursday 11th January 2024 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Ostrich and Kingfisher Trip to Flag Fen – Tuesday 12th March 
 
 
To support their history curriculum learning, Ostrich and Kingfisher class have the opportunity to see 
their learning come to life by visiting Flag Fen archaeological site in Peterborough on Tuesday the 12th 
of March. 
 
This full-day trip will allow children to experience Prehistoric Britain come to life. The activities for the 
day include: 
 

 Examining genuine artefacts from the Stone Age and Bronze Age 

 Creating pre-historic inspired pots, beaded jewellery, or roundhouse models 

 Exploring authentic Bronze Age roundhouses and long boats 

 Learning more about the society, health, and lifestyle of our ancestors 

 Experiencing traditional storytelling in the Bronze Age roundhouses 

 
The children will be travelling by coach there and back, leaving in the morning after registration and 
returning by the end of the school day at 15:!5. Children will need to be in school promptly on this day, 
to enable us to leave immediately after registration. 
 
The children will need to bring a small rucksack, containing: 
 

 A packed lunch and water bottle in a plastic bag  

 The children should wear wellies to school but bring their school shoes in a bag to be changed 
into at the end of the day. 

 The visit will largely be outside, so please ensure children bring a coat and warm clothes 
appropriate to the weather on the day. 

 
If your child is eligible for free school meals and you wish school to provide them with a packed lunch 
on this day, please sign up for this via School Gateway by Friday 1st March. 
 
The cost of the trip will be £24 per child. Please log into your School Gateway account to give 
permission and pay this by Friday 1st March. Given the cost of the trip, there is the option to pay in 
two instalments of £12 if you wish. 
 
If you have any questions, please speak to one of us or contact the school office. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Miss Stafford and Miss Forbes 
Kingfisher and Ostrich Class Teachers  

 The Grove Primary School   
Campkin Road, Cambridge.  CB4 2NB 

Tel: 01223 577017      

Email  office@grove.cambs.sch.uk  Web  www.thegroveschool.net 

Headteacher:  Mrs Elspeth Rowe 

Deputy Headteacher:  Mrs Kathryn Hardy 
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